
 

Ref No.     AIACE/CENTRAL/2021 /   033                             Dated   6.4.2021 

 To 

The Secretary,  

Ministry of Coal, 

Government of India, 

New Delhi 

 Sub: Follow-up of Meeting dt 5.3.2021 between AIACE and Economic Advisor Sri Bhartiji arranged on your 

advice 

Dear Sir, 

We had earlier thanked you vide our letter no. AIACE/CENTRAL/2021/024 dt 8-3-2021 for facilitating a meeting 

with Sri A. Bharti, Economic Advisor, MOC on 5th March, 2021. 

Subsequently, as emerging in the meeting, AIACE was invited to submit a proposal, if any, which can be 

forwarded to Actuary currently preparing a report on CMPFO. To this invitation, AIACE had responded 

positively by our letter no. AIACE/CENTRAL/2021/025 dt 11-3-2021 

We had submitted the above proposal based on our understanding of various constraints under which Coal 

Ministry is operating. 

We shall appreciate your views and likely steps to be initiated from your end based on the discussions held in 

the meeting. 

This will further embolden us to work with more awareness to meet the national goal in active involvement 

from your end. 

AIACE once again reiterates its commitment to work for the betterment of coal industry as a whole. 

With regards, 

  

P K SINGH RATHOR 

Principal General Secretary 

 

cc. 

Honourale Minister, Ministry of Coal, GOI, New Delhi 

Economic Advisor, Ministry of Coal, GOI, New Delhi 

 


